
　Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. will renew the air conditioning at its head office 
(Miyoshi-City, Aichi Prefecture) in the following three phases.

■Construction period: Autumn 2021-Autumn 2022

　First phase of construction (September ~ November 2021) Completed
　Second phase of construction (March ~ May 2022) Completed
　Third phase of construction (October ~ November 2022)

The will be changed from October to December.

We are carrying out work in a distributed manner within the building, but there are times 
when the air conditioning will not be available when you visit us.
At those times, we apologize for the troubles and inconveniences,
and humbly ask for your understanding and cooperation.

It's expected to be cold inside the office in December, so please visit us with warm clothing.

In addition, this construction is expected to reduce the CO2 emissions of the entire 
head office by 10% compared to FY2020. We will continue to make further efforts to 
reduce CO2 emissions in order to achieve carbon neutrality.
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